
Weekly Learning Reflections 

Week Beginning: 06.11.23 

 

As we reflect on another exciting week in our classroom, it's evident that a captivating 
Ancient Greek theme has shaped our learning adventures. In our history lesson we 
researched some of the more well-known gods and thought a little about the importance of 
these figures to the daily lives of people. Building on this historical exploration, in our 
English lessons each child selected a god and described them, putting them into a scene that 
matched our history findings.  
 
In mathematics, we have focussed on factors, multiples, square and prime numbers, 
alongside a more efficient method for multiplication (The formal method of short 
multiplication.) The children have done well, but consistent times table practice at home 
would really support them with this unit of work and enable them to be more accurate in 
their calculations. We will recognise the effort put into TT Rockstars weekly, encouraging 
the children to engage more with this valuable resource. 
 
Today, we united with the entire school to commemorate Remembrance Day. Following our 

PSHE session this afternoon, we created word clouds, a poignant expression of our 

collective support and admiration for those in the services who protect us. 

Penny is our class voted star this week for being kind, working hard and putting a lot of 
thought into her remembrance artwork. Melissa is my own star this week, for always giving 
100% in all lessons. Melissa always contributes to class discussions and challenges herself to 
complete complex problems during maths.  
 
Have a great weekend! 

 

 

 

 


